By Post/E-mail/Portal

From
Director General Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula.

To
The Principals of
All the Government Colleges situated in Haryana State

Memo No. 19/2-2024 Co.(3)
Dated Panchkula, the o/.ocg.M

Subject:- Regarding online workshop to sensitize the online application
designed for Online Student Attendance System, on 02.08.2024
(11:00 AM to 01:00 PM).
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Kindly refer to this office Memo. No. 19/20-2024 Co(3) dated
26.07 2024 on the subject cited above.

| have been directed to inform you that due running of online
admission process in Government Colleges; the subject cited workshop has
been postponed. The next date of the workshop will be intimated on finalizing of
its schedule. This is for your information, please.

Dokt
M Superintend %Co-ordinatlon
\\Q\V"\ for Director General Higher Education,
L/Haryana, Panchkula

CC:- Project Manager -IT Cell — to upload this letter on the web portal.




